
 
 
 
Admissions consultation 
 
Little London Community Primary School is undertaking a period of consultation on our 
Admissions Policy.  We are proposing to reduce our PAN from 90 to 60 for our Reception 
intake in September 2023.  This is due to significant falling numbers in pupils and very low 
projected birth rates for the next 4 years.  The school is seeking to reduce the PAN so that 
the school can operate effectively and efficiently in future years. 
 
Please respond with any comments to the school by email at 
office@littlelondonprimary.co.uk by 31.01.22. 
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